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The News and Engineering Committees both met separately with the Company on Thursday.
The News Committee asked for and received some economic information from the Company.

The Company continues to adhere to the contract proposal for Engineering that was
overwhelmingly rejected by the membership in November.

No further talks are scheduled at this time.
Both committees want to thank our members for the overwhelmingly show of support and
solidarity during Thursday's informational picketing. You sent a very clear message to the

Company -- one that will need to be reinforced with further action in the months ahead.

The Negotiating Committee wants to remind you the bulletins are the official source of
information during these negotiations. Information from any other sources should be considered

rumor or hearsay.
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